
 

 
 
 

PRE-APPLICATION COMMUNITY CONSULTATION 

Ards and North Down Borough Council intend to submit a planning 
application for a proposed Greenway between Belfast Road, Comber to 
Georges Street/Upper Greenwell Street, Newtownards. The proposed 

Greenway route is approximately 12km long and will extend the existing 
Comber Greenway.      

  

 

 

The Planning Team at AECOM would like to hear what you think of the proposed 

Greenway. Therefore, you are invited to drop into an ‘Open-House’ public 

consultation event to view drawings of the scheme and have your say. 

 

Existing Comber Greenway 



 
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Venue Date Time 

Comber Leisure Centre, 
Castle Street, Comber 
BT23 5DY 

Tuesday 13th March  
2018 

Drop in anytime between 
2pm and 7pm 

The proposed scheme will be displayed at the Open-House public consultation event at 

Comber Leisure Centre and will also be put on public exhibition at Londonderry Park, 

Portaferry Road, Newtownards from Tuesday 10
th

 April to Tuesday 22
nd

 May 2018. 

Feedback sheets and post-boxes will be provided at the Open-House public consultation 

event and public exhibition to enable you to submit your comments about the proposed 

Greenway. 

If you can’t attend the public consultation event or the exhibition but would still like to 

send your comments please do so by: 

 

Email: greenways.network@ardsandnorthdown.gov.uk  

In writing to: AECOM Planning, Beechill House, Beechill Road, Belfast, BT8 7RP (comments 

to be received by 22
nd

 May 2018)  

For further information visit: http://www.ardsandnorthdown.gov.uk/about-the-

council/consultations 

   

 

PUBLIC CONSULTATION EVENT 
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